
GCSANC ANNOUNCES ANNUAL AWARDS 

The GCSANC recently announced the 2005 Annual Awards at the Annual Meeting held at Napa Valley Country Club. A 

Board appointed committee chose the winners for their outstanding contributions to the profession. The categories 

were Affiliate of the Year, Turfgrass Excellence- Public, Turfgrass Excellence - Private, Distinguished Service Award 

and Superintendent of the Year. 

Winning the Affiliate of the Year Award was Len Tallo of Lawson Products. Alan Andreasen, CGCS of CourseCo took 

home the Turfgrass Excellence Award in the Public category. Mathew S. Dunmeyer of Sonoma Golf Club got the 

Turfgrass Excellence Award in the Private category. Long time GCSANC contributor Raymond G. Davies, CGCS was 

presented the George Santana Distinguished Service Award. And the award for Superintendent of the Year went to 

Robert A. Lapic, CGCS. Congratulations to all the winners! 
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